OREWA BRIDGE CLUB (INC)

Minutes of the Committee meeting held at the Club Rooms 7 November 2022

Present: Judith Hollyer, Eileen Sanger, Judy Tremain, Mike and Cherrie England, Alison
Beer, Sandy Regan, Bridget Gorinski, Nicola Timms, Gil Jury, Ron and Sandra Cooper
Absent: David Phillips
Minutes: : The minutes of the previous meeting having been circulated were taken as
read. Moved: Bridget seconded Cherrie, that they be approved. Carried.
Matters Arising:
It was reported that next year Amanda Richards and Jo Willis would look after the
gardens after an initial clean up.
Correspondence:
NZ Bridge re Directors Exams. No members would be taking part.
Elaine Griffin re Tuesday afternoon sessions.
Membership:
Cherrie reported that a thorough check of the membership prior to the 2023
programme book being printed found 18 members who would resigning at end 2022.
Financial:
Alison presented her monthly report noting the greater than usual expenditure, caused
in the main by the purchase of two new computers.
Moved: Eileen, seconded Judy that the report be approved. Carried.
General:

1 The Christmas party will be held on 4" December.

2 Almoner: Margaret Rogers was confirmed as Almoner for the following year. The

position would be included in the Members Book

3

There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed at 5.50 PM.

Judith Hollyer
President

Special Note:

Prior to the commencement of the meeting, Jenny Robinson gave a comprehensive
report on the purpose and recommendations of the recent ANRC meeting which she
attended on behalf of the club. The main thrust of the meeting was increasing
membership and the possible ways to achieve this, including receiving a $300
advertising gift.

Lessons for 2023 would start on 23 March with promotions starting on the 4%,

Jenny was confirmed as the member responsible for the 2023 lessons and the
development of beginners. She was thanked for her report and her participation in the
ANRC workshop.



